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Hi there,

I’m a Jewish constituent living at 580 Teresa Ct. I strongly support a call for CEASEFIRE in
Gaza. Over 30,000 lives have been lost, most of which were women and children. Genocide is
not a Jewish value, and standing against what the state of Israel is doing is in no way
antisemetic. 

Please please please — let us stand on the right side of history.

Thank you,
Rachael Stoner

Author & Educator

-- 
--

I typically respond to emails once a week, so please understand if I don’t reply right away. If
you’d like to reach me sooner, please send a text. Thanks!
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